CJH/AFT 28th June 1978

You will be happy to learn that Bishop Howe is going to
incorporate the Secretariat's suggested phrase in his covering
letter to Primates. He will further adapt the paragraph on
the Lambeth Conference to allow for the possibility of Bishop
Daly making a Secretariat comment. Naturally you will be
as relieved as I am that we now seem to have satisfactorily
resclved this somewhat delicate problem.

I shall be sending copies of Bishop liowe's letter, the
printed copies of the Report, copies of my letter to Anglican
members of the Consultation and copies of the remaining

Minutes next week.

No doubt you will let me know the Secretariat's thoughts
on the publication of the €ommon Evangelism letters and on
a Papal greeting to the Lambeth Conference in due time.

Warm greetings,

The Rt.Revd. Mgr. William Purdy,

Vatican Secretariat for Promoting Christian Unity,
Vatican City,

00193 Rome,

Itﬂly.




